
ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS-CONCRETE 

 

 The Hancock County Board of Education is accepting bids for concrete work at the Weir High School 

baseball and softball field. Please contact Mark Dziatkowicz at 304-564-4615 or by email at 

mdziatko@k12.wv.us for specifications and additional information. Bids are due in the Hancock County 

Schools Maintenance Department by 1:00 pm on 7/24/23. 


